SUNDAY

MONDAY

2 Remember all
those who are still
recovering from the
effects of the floods
earlier this year.

7 We remember all
those who work in
our hospitals, care
homes and in the
community to keep
us safe
14 For the Welcome
centre. For the
comfort and peace
that they bring to
many in Huddersfield

8 We place all
those into your care
who strive to bring
peace to our
troubled world

9 In the middle of
this week Help us to
take time to pray for
our family and friends

15 For our current
situation in the Covid
-19 Pandemic as we
wait for the local
restriction to be
reviewed.

16 We remember all
those who work in
hospitals, care homes
& in the community to
keep us safe especially
at Christmas time.

21 We give thanks
for the joy and
excitement that
Christmas brings

22 Help us to be
like the Shepherds
and Wise men and
offer our Gifts to the
Infant King

TO US A SON IS GIVEN
Isaiah 9:6

13 We pray with
joy in our Hearts for
all that Advent brings
Help us to spread
this Joy this
Christmas to others
20 We ask for
Peace to still our
hearts and minds as
we focus on the
coming of the Prince
of Peace
27 Pray that we will
not forget the Hope,
Love, Joy and Peace
that our advent
journey has given to
us.

WEDNESDAY

1 At the start of the
new month we pray
with hope and
anticipation for the
coming of Jesus

FOR UNTO US A CHILD IS BORN

6 We pray with that
Advent Love that we
will be ready when
the King of Kings
appears

TUESDAY

28 For the Minister
and Deacons of
Salendine Nook
Baptist Church

23 Remember in the
hustle and bustle of
the season the
stillness and
peacefulness of the
stable.
29 For those who at 30 Help us at
this time are
Salendine Nook
struggling with life’s
Baptist Church to be a
challenges
beacon of love to the
community &those
who use the building
in 2021

THURSDAY
3 We pray for the
children through
the Pandemic. For
those who are
missing school and
friends
10 For people who
are not able to see
family and friends.
We place all those
who live alone into
your care
17 We thank you
Lord for all you have
given us, our family
& friends, the gifts
and talents you
have granted us.
Help us to use them
wisely for you
24 The waiting is
almost over. help us
Lord to follow your
Light
31 For a brighter
more positive year.
that we as people of
God will grow in
faith and strength
together

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

4 Remember those
who are struggling
with ill health.
Whether this be
physical or mental.

5 Pray for all the
Local Baptist Churches
in Huddersfield

11 We Pray for
ourselves that we may
find peace and rest
this weekend

12 We pray for the
armed forces and
emergency services.

18 For all who are
involved in education
we pray for the local
schools as they
breakup for the
Christmas Holidays

19 For those who
serve the country and
for their families.
Especially those who
will be away from
home this Christmas

25 We give thanks
for the Greatest Gift
of all Jesus Christ the
Light of the World

26 For the time we
spend with family and
friends whether this be
in person or virtually
this year

